FMAC minutes from meeting of March 30, 2011

4)

5)

6)

7)

8)

9)

1) VM to adv if IMA’s went out to Harrison, Scarsdale and Rockland Stormwater District 1 to use
their MenziMuckers

2) The VM was to reach to the County again regarding the wing wall at the Anita Lane/Valley
Terrace Bridge. Was this done? Rich to Contact Mike Poly at the County.

3) Craig volunteered to be the liaison to the April 30 Clean up day.

We discussed the sewage backup issues in Harbor Heights and Rich advised that they were looking

into sending video cameras through the sewer lines to see if there are blockages. | have also heard

that the Village DPW cleaned out the local sewer lines which has also helped.

Rich updated the group about the ongoing issue of too much bacteria found at the Confluence of

the Mamk and Sheldrake rivers, by Metro North and by I 95. Rich was going to e mail Metro North

to see if anything can be done about tainted runoff from the rail lines.

We discussed the silt re build up by the N Barry Extension bridge. Rich explained that this is

occurring because of an eddy which is by the bend and causes the back up.

Leigh had asked if there was a way to “fix/fill in” the eroded portion of the riverbank by Warren

Park. Rich advised if this was done, the water would not be able to recede back into the river.

Stonybrook stone removal-We were told this would be done when the river was “low enough”. Dan

speaks regularly with Keith Calcagni and will adv when the stones can be removed.

Paul Ryan volunteered to represent us on the All Hazard Mitigation Plan Committee



